
                                                                                                  

 

 

Dear Walrus Class,                  

I hope you are all well. 

Wow! I am so pleased to see so many children using Duolingo to practice Spanish.  Well done! Everyone keep it up 

and please continue to practice over the summer break. If you have not collected your username and password 

please contact the school or collect it during book swap. 

What stories did you write? I’m sure you all wrote some amazing stories, remember to read it out loud and add 

capital letters and full stops. Also check for spelling mistakes using your sounds and High Frequency Words. 

    

Thank you, Kayden for sharing these fabulous pictures. I can see that you enjoy helping your mum cook delicious 

food. Its wonderful to see you all happy and heathy. 

I just want to remind you all to count to 100 and beyond regularly and also count faster in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. If I count 

in 1’s and you count in 10’s, who will get to 100 first? You will, that’s right, Well Done!. Do you remember why? Tell 

your parents about it. 

Next week Monday the 13th is our last book swap day. You will get the opportunity to pick up your end of year 

report, all your year 1 workbooks, if you haven’t already and get to meet your teacher for year 2. You will get your 

allocated time so please do come and share what you have been doing and take a book to read over the summer 

break. I am looking forward to seeing you all. 

Goodbye for now. Take care. 

Miss Khatun X X X 

Soaring Skies  

Federation 


